
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

UMD student employees are critical to the functioning of the university. Despite this, out of all
top 10 schools we get compensated the least relative to local cost-of-living. This seems to me
patently unjust. We should have more of a say in this.

Sincerely,

Kevin Zhang
Teaching Assistant
University of Maryland, College Park
3427 Tulane Drive, Apt 22, Hyattsville, MD 20783
kevin.wenfa.zhang@gmail.com


